
Chairs report, June 2019
Finance & Performance Committee

Welcome to the Finance Committee meeting for June 2019.

We have a short agenda today with our later starting time of 10.30am after the Audit and Risk

Committee meeting.

Of note in the agenda is the strong financial operating performance of Council which has continued

right throughout the year. This has resulted in a build up of funds within our working capital.

It is extremely important that these funds are utilised prudently for the benefit of all of our

district. Council has had the opportunity, through the annual plan process, to provide

support to different groups and communities throughout our district. With the continued

efficient running of Council operations, this makes these opportunities far more affordable

for our ratepayers.

While efficiency is important, so too is the ability of Council to provide the resources to carry out it’s

core functions. It is pleasing to see in today’s Council agenda, the extra resourcing being

provided to our regulatory team in the ever increasing demands being put on them. With

the growth currently happening within our district, the workload within this area of Council’s

functions will only continue to grow.

Nigel Belsham

Finance & Performance Committee Chair








